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LETTER DATED 30 OCTOBER 1995 FROM THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY
COUNCIL ADDRESSED TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

I have the honour to inform you that your letter dated 9 October 1995
(S/1995/898) concerning the reassignment of your Special Representative to the
Former Yugoslavia, Mr. Yasushi Akashi, and the appointment temporarily of
Mr. Kofi Annan as your Special Representative to the Former Yugoslavia, who will
in this context be in charge of relations with the North Atlantic Treaty
Organization, effective 1 November 1995, has been brought to the attention of
the members of the Council. They take note of the decisions contained in your
letter. In this connection, they express deep gratitude for the work carried
out by Mr. Akashi under difficult conditions over nearly two years of service.

(Signed ) Ibrahim A. GAMBARI
President of the Security Council
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